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 23rd September 2024 

Young Voices 2025 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

De Lacy Primary School are pleased to be attending the largest children’s choir in the world again in 
January 2025. The Young Voices experience is not simply a children's choir concert, these are the 
largest children's choir concerts in the world. Choirs will perform alongside 8,000 other children as a 
single choir to capacity audiences of family and friends. 

For further information please visit www.youngvoices.co.uk 

We would love for your child to attend Young Voices choir. We will perform at this exciting event on 
Tuesday 28th January at Sheffield Arena. This will involve attending choir practices on a weekly basis 
at dinner time and being able to attend the concert on Tuesday 28th January 2025 during the school 
day and into the evening. Please complete the consent form attached if you would like your child to 
participate in Young Voices & attend the dinner time club. The children will depart to Sheffield arena 
at 1:00pm travelling by coach, children will also return to school after the performance to be 
collected by parents at school.  

You can purchase a Young Voices t shirt for your child to wear as well as tickets to attend and watch 
the performance (parents/ guardian). Forms for these items will be provided with this letter. If you 
would like to order please complete the order form and return with the consent slip.  

Please note parents can attend with a ticket but would need to meet the school group at the arena 
on the night of the performance.  

For the school to order before the deadline we are asking for consent to attend Young Voices along 
with complete forms for t shirts and tickets for parents to be returned to school no later than Friday 
4th  October 2024. Once the order forms are received in school, we will add these to MCAS to enable 
you to make payment. The tickets and t shirts are nonrefundable. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr J Parkinson  

Headteacher 
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……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Young Voices Sheffield Arena Tuesday 28th January 2025 

I confirm that my child _______________________ will attend choir rehearsals every Tuesday 
afterschool and will be able to attend to perform at Sheffield Arena with the Young Voices choir on 
the Tuesday 28th January 2025. 

· I give permission for any medical treatment, including the use of anaesthetic, to be given in an 
emergency. 

I confirm I will pay for the Young Voices t-shirts and tickets via the MCAS app when payment 
becomes an option.  

Signed: ______________________________ Date: ______________________ 
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